
Dear Campus Community, 
  
I am pleased to announce that Dr. Mike Seale has accepted our offer to serve as our next Provost and Vice 
President for Academic Affairs.  
  
Dr. Seale is a native of Crawfordsville, Indiana, where he attended Wabash College before continuing his education 
by earning a Master's and Ph.D. in physics from the College of William and Mary in Virginia. He was a tenured 
professor of physics, department chair, and director of institutional effectiveness at Carson-Newman University in 
Tennessee prior to his most recent appointment as Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs at Lindsey Wilson 
College in Kentucky.   
  
Dr. Seale comes to C-SC with extensive grant-writing and grant-management experience, in addition to his work as 
a peer reviewer for regional accreditation. He has also been involved in recent graduate and online program growth 
at Lindsey Wilson College in business, nursing, and counseling.  Outside of the office, Dr. Seale particularly enjoys 
volleyball and has served as a volunteer coach. He and his wife, Cecelia, are excited about moving to the tri-state 
area. 
  
Best regards, 
  
President Schellenberger 
  
-- 
Dr. Lauren B. Schellenberger 
President  
Culver-Stockton College 
Henderson 201 
One College Hill 
Canton, MO  63435 
Phone: 573-288-6323 
lschellenberger@culver.edu 
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